
• 

• 

• 

Conterville Arts Commission Meeting 
April 6, 2011 

Members Present: Bob Waker, Acting Chairman, Sue Butler, Betty Lou Carney, Kera Estep, Marty Holzinger, 
Walt Smucker, Jim Teske, Jill Wallace, and Kair)tf.k. 
Members Absent: Bill Bums, Sierra Kelle.,,+: \td~dorf, and Ginny Su-ausburg. 
Also Present: Kristen Gopman, Assistant to the City Manager 

The meeting was called to order by Bob Waker at 7:04 PM. 

Minute:i 
Walt Smucker moved and Kay Wick seconded a motion that the Minutes of the March 2, 201 I Meeting be 
approved as presented. Motion passed unanimously. 

Staff RepQ!1 
Kristen reported the following: 
• The Annual Volunteer Salute will be held on Thursday, Mayl9 at 5:45 PM at Yankee Trace. Invitations are 

bei11g sent to the past year's Arts Commissiou members. 
• Tbe Governor's Awards for Arts in Ohio and the Arts Day Luncheon will be held in Columbus on May 11. 

The Arts Commission members agreed to send Kera Estep and Jim Teske as representatives to the event. 

Committee Reverts 
• t.rt Galletv -- Kera Estep reported she has three (3) local photographers who have agreed to display their work 

in the Gallery in May, June and July . 

• Classical Series•· Bob Waker reported the Mark Woods concert/program at Centerville High School was very 
successful. The concert was well attended, the music was excellent and enjoyed by gue~is as well as the 
student performers. 

• Mural Day -- Kristen reported that the day selected is Saturday, September 24. Activities will be held in the 
library from 1 l:00 AM• 2:00 PM. Countries under review to be featured are Ireland, Egypt, Greece and the 
native Americas. 

• .S.ll.!!V!l\..!"_Qmcerls 
- Centerville Pizza & BBQ has been selected as the Concession Stand Vendor for the 2011 season. 
- First School has donated $100 to tl1e series, and will also participate in the June 5th program. 
- Design, printing and distribution of the concert flyer will be completed by mid-May. 
- Brochure design and information will be updated and printed in May. 
- The fans will be available by the first concert. 
• For 2011, more fans and less brochures will be ordered than in 20 l 0. 

• New Business - Jim Teske gave a Diversity Council update. Titeir series on various religions was so well 
alten<led they outgrew the space at tl1c library and held the last 3 programs at Hithergreen. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned a1 7:55 PM. 

Respe.ctfolly submjtted, 

~~ 
Sue Butler, Acting Secretary 


